
 

 

 

 

  October 2024 

Newsletter of the Churches of Ashby St. Ledgers, Braunston and Welton 

  

SERVICES & EVENTS FOR OCTOBER 

Saturday 5th   Ashby St. Ledgers Patronal and Harvest  3-00 pm 

Sunday 6th    Braunston  Holy Communion        10-30 am 

Sunday  13th                 Ashby St. Ledgers Holy Communion           10-30 am 

    Braunston  Harvest Service   4-00 pm 

Sunday  20th   Braunston  BCP Holy Communion    9-00 am  

    Braunston  Family Service         10-30 am 

Sunday  27th   Welton Holy Communion        10-30 am 

Every Tuesday: Prayer During the Day at Welton, 12:30pm 

Every Wednesday: Evening Prayer at Ashby St Ledgers, 6:30pm 

Every Saturday: Morning prayer at Braunston, 10am 

 

 

 

 

 

 
After this the Lord appointed 72 others and sent 

them two by two ahead of him to every town and 

place where he was about to go. 2 He told 

them, “The harvest is plentiful, but the workers 

are few. Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to 

send out workers into his harvest field. Lk 10:1-2 

 

CONTACTS Rector: 

Rev. Kathryn Evans 

Phone: 01788 726912 

Email: revkathryn@outlook.com 

 

Keep up to date online: 
Braunston Website:www.allsaintsbraunston.org.uk  
Welton Website: www.stmartinswelton.org.uk 
Ashby St. Ledgers Facebook: Ashby St Ledgers Church 
 

 

Please join us for our Benefice Quiet Day. It’s a 
chance to get away from daily life with each 
other to spend time with God. Contact 
revkathryn@outlook.com to book you place. 
Please don’t let finances hold you back – 
bursaries are available. 

 

mailto:revkathryn@outlook.com?subject=From%20St%20Martin%27s%20Website
http://www.allsaintsbraunston.org.uk/
http://www.stmartinswelton.org.uk/
mailto:revkathryn@outlook.com


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send all contributions for the November Edition of the Newsletter to Kathryn 

(revkathryn@outlook.com) by 20th October. 

If you would like to receive this newsletter and other church notifications by e-mail, please let me know.   

 
 

 
 
Christmas Challenge!  
At this time of year we begin to think about 
our annual Christmas Challenge. Its 
purpose is twofold, firstly to renew our 
creative craft skills in preparing for the cold 
weather ahead. Secondly we use this 
challenge to build up our funds so that we 
can make three £100 donations to 
organisations concerned with the specific 
needs of babies. Each year we choose a 
local group, a national and an international 
charity to support. In this way we have the 
opportunity, in true Christmas spirit, to 
reach babies in need wherever they may 
be. Enjoy gathering your stashes of craft 
materials ready to creatively and mindfully 
consider how you could get involved. More 
details next month. Gilly 
 
 

For prayer this month 

 Our churchyards – for our actions in 

making the most of them as places of rest 

and reflection for both human and non-

human 

Our baptism individuals and families 

Forward planning 

For God to draw people into his love 

 


